
Tuesday Club Celebrates  

Christmas 

WOW!! 

My first time at Tuesday Club and what a 

great night,.  Party,  party, party!  I’m sure I’ll 

go again because the people and the  

atmosphere were wonderful.   

Donna 

Dancing with friends, chatting and having fun , 

it was a good Christmas disco. 

Emma 

I enjoyed dancing, drinking  and having fun 

with my friends. 

Carol 

Tuesday Club dates 

for  

January 2010 

 

5th January 2010 

Tuesday Club  at  

Sawyers Church 

 

 
12th January 2010 

Tuesday Club  at  

Sawyers Church + the 

Spirit Health Club 

(Please speak to Jo or 

Jane if you would like 

to come along to the 

health club) 

 

 

19th January 2010 

Watoto Childrens Choir 

This concert replaces 

the usual Tuesday Club 

and will be held at 

Shenfield School.  

Please see the leaflet 

on the left for more 

information 

 

 
26th January 2010 

‘ON THE TOWN’ 

Ice Skating at Chelms-

ford Ice Rink 

Cookery at Sawyers 

Church 

More information to 

follow 

 

 

 

 

If you require any fur-

ther information re-

garding the above 

please contact the 

Tuesday Club Team on 

01277 233889 

 Mondays 12noon 

Wednesday 10.30am—1.30pm 

   Friday 10.30am—1.30pm 

Crown Cafe has re-opened after the 

Christmas break.  The cafe times are 

as follows 
 

Events at Brentwood Library 
We have a craft event on 23rd January  with       

demonstrations on Bead Jewellery and greeting 

cards, just right for Valentine’s day  

 (10 am till 3 pm)  

We also have an event in February for Healthy   

Living on the 17th   

(2pm till 4pm).  

 The Essex Record Office will be at the library on 

the 23rd February 

(10am till 1pm). 

Frontline Partnership Administration Office 
has moved from 

1-2 Seven Arches Rd, Brentwood 
To 

Montbazon Court, Cleves Avenue, Brentwood 
We still retain our office at Sawyers Church,  

Sawyers Hall Lane, Brentwood 
The telephone number and email address will  

remain the same 



If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

BREAKAWAY ACTIVE TAKE TRUELOVES ON HOLIDAY! 
 

 
Here are a group of holidaymakers from Trueloves, enjoying a day on the       Nor-

folk Broads!  They were on holiday at Gunton Hall, near Lowestoft. This is one of 

many venues offered by Breakaway Active - who provide supported holidays both 

in the U.K. and overseas. 

The new brochure for 2010 is just out, so if you wish to see the full range of holi-

days please check our websites: 

 

www.breakawayhols.co.uk and www.breakawayactive.co.uk 

 

or give us a call on 01245 260330 to ask for a brochure to be posted to you. 

Alternatively if you wish to speak to Kevin Bury about any of the holidays please 

give him a call on his mobile:- 07790 770218.  He will be pleased to hear from 

you! 

                                       

How we do this... Sunshine Supported Holidays is a private company offering 

quality all year round supported holidays for guests with learning disabilities, mental 

illness, disabled people, respite care and the elderly on the Costa del Sol in Spain. 

Our aim is to promote and encourage independence and enable lasting new friend-

ships. We understand how important choice and control is to any person, and we are 

here to support and ensure your well being at all times, helping you to have a holiday 

to remember.  

You will receive a very warm welcome from all our trained and qualified staff, who 

will be on hand 24 hours a day and are always ready to join in the fun. Whether you 

decide to fill your days and evenings with fun packed activities or of course, just re-

lax, unwind and enjoy the sunshine by the pool – the choice will always be yours! We 

know you will have a fantastic time and enjoy all that’s on offer. 

We look forward to seeing you very soon, we would also welcome your friend, carer, 

enabler or family member if they are joining you on your holiday.  

 

 

Our mission... “To provide special holidays for special                 

people, encourage independence and enable lasting new 

friendships 

Welcome to Sunshine Supported   

Holidays  

 

 

 

www.sunshine-supported-holidays.com            

Tel 01273 251738 

Looking forward..........   After Christmas our thoughts turn to holidays.  We hope 

you find the information below interesting. 

Short Breaks, Weekend 

Breaks & Family Holidays at 

Potters Leisure Resort, Nor-

folk, UK 

A warm welcome to Potters Leisure Resort. The 65 acre resort 

is located on the coastline border of Norfolk & Suffolk and 

offers a variety of fantastic entertainment-filled UK Short 

Breaks, Weekend Breaks, relaxing Midweek Breaks, spectacu-

lar One Night Specials and full week Family Holidays. 

Perfect for both adult and family groups, our Five Star Holiday 

Village offers a unique UK holiday experience with almost 

everything included in the price: 

• Comfortable Accommodation 

• Great Food (Full Board) 

• Sport and Leisure Facilities 

• First Class Entertainment 

• Full Programme of Daytime Activities 

 

We are open from 8am – 8pm – seven days a week 

Reservations: 0845 437 9894 

Group Reservations: 0845 437 9891 

Potters Leisure Resort, 
Coast Road, 

Hopton on Sea, 
NR31 9BX 

admin@pottersholidays.com 


